Stephen Partridge "Corshellach" DUNNING Perthshire PH5 ORS

Dear Stephen,

VIDEO WALL PROJECT

I am writing with regard to your recent application for the video wall commission. I am pleased to tell you that when we recently considered applications for this commission, it was agreed that it should be offered to you. As you are aware, Steve Littman is handling all the practical arrangements to deal with the commission and he will contact you in due course with full details. The contract will be issued by him and also payment will be made through his Company. Therefore all further enquiries about the commission should be addressed to him. I am returing the video tape which you submitted.

Yours sincerely

Fiona Logue Art Officer

Enc